STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

December 13, 2012

Addendum No. 2

RE: Contract ID C203185

WBS #45530.3.1

F. A. # FBD-0306(8)

Craven County (F-5500)
NC-306 At Cherry Branch Ferry

December 18, 2012 Letting
To Whom It May Concern:
Reference is made to the plans recently furnished to you on this project.
The following revision has been made to the Structure Plans:
On Sheet No. S-28 in the Bill Of Material the notation for 2% copper in the 24” Diameter Steel
Pipe Piles has been removed. Please void Sheet No. S-28 in your plans and staple the revised
Sheet No. S-28 thereto.
Sincerely,

A

R. A. Garris, PE
Contract Officer

RAG/jag
Attachment
cc: Mr. Ron Hancock, PE Ms. Natalie Roskam, PE
Mr. C. E. Lassiter, PE Mr. G. R. Perfetti, PE
Ms. D, M. Barbour, PE Mr. Ronnie Higgins
Mzr. 1. V. Barbour, PE Mr, Larry Strickland
Mr. R.E. Davenport, PE Ms. Lori Strickland
Mr. Ray Amold, PE Ms. Marsha Sample
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